
 

                                                   
 

Press release 

Stockholm, 17 April 2014 

 

Shelton Petroleum postpones publishing of Q1 interim report 
 

Shelton Petroleum will publish the interim report for January – March 2014 on 30 May instead of as 

previously announced on 19 May. 

For more information, please contact:  
Robert Karlsson, CEO, Shelton Petroleum, +46 709 565 141  
robert.karlsson@sheltonpetroleum.com  
www.sheltonpetroleum.com  
 

About Shelton Petroleum  

Shelton Petroleum is a Swedish company focused on exploring and developing concessions in Russia and the 
resource-rich basins of Ukraine. In Russia, the company holds three licenses in the Volga-Urals area in Bashkiria 
and has commenced production on the Rustamovskoye field after a successful exploration program. In Ukraine, 
Shelton Petroleum’s wholly owned subsidiary has a joint venture with Ukrnafta and Chornomornaftogaz, two 
leading Ukrainian oil and gas companies. The Shelton Petroleum share is traded on NASDAQ OMX Stockholm 
under the symbol SHEL B. 

 

 


